

Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin office@ryeprimary.co.uk 01797 222825

29th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

To celebrate the end of our topic on 'Where in the World is Rye?', we are going to have a French day on **Friday 20**th **October!** On this day, your child may choose to dress up in French colours or in a traditional French outfit. Please see the examples below for some ideas.

This term, we have been studying Paris through our English and Geography lessons, as well as continuing to learn French. Our French day will include some fun activities and a French café which will give us the perfect opportunity to practise the French we have been learning in our unit 'Au salon de the'.

Please let us know if you have any questions and we look forward to seeing your child ready to celebrate this day.

Many thanks

Mrs Foster, Mrs Newman, Mrs Benn and Mrs Banks









